
Worthy Faithful Navigators and Faithful Comptrollers: 

 

We are pleased to welcome "The Supply Room" (TSR) as the new distributor of Knights of 

Columbus Fourth Degree regalia. 

TSR is a world-class, leading distributer of military and law enforcement uniforms, located in 

Oxford, Alabama. In addition to 100+ years of experience and a solid reputation for quality, 

they will offer customer service representatives dedicated to Knights of Columbus uniform 

orders. 

Our uniforms will remain of the highest quality, while the cost will drop to $449. Because of the 

transition, all ordering of uniforms will be suspended Nov. 1 and resume on Dec. 1. 

What to know: 

•As before, orders may be placed at www.kofcuniform.com. 

•The customer service number remains the same and is available at 1-866-562-4327. 

•TSR customer service is able to assist with questions regarding uniforms ordered from the 

previous fulfillment company. 

•We remain grateful to our Sir Knights and are proud of the dignity and respect with which 

you represent the Order in your parishes and communities. 

Thank you for letting us serve you. 

--  
 
Vivat Jesus,  
John W. Brandon 

Master of 2nd NJ District 
 
720 Main Street 
Belford, New Jersey 07718-1639 
Home:  1-732-787-0236 
E-Mail:   jnjbrandon@verizon.net 

Please Visit:  
https://2ndnjdistrict.wixsite.com/4thdegree 
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